2021-2022 FCSS PreK Registration

PreK registration will be open from Monday, March 1, 2021 through Wednesday, March 10, 2021. Children who have attained the age of four on or before September 1,
2021 shall be eligible for enrollment in PreK for the 2021-2022 school year. PreK registration for the 2021-2022 school year will be conducted either using the online
enrollment form or by calling the elementary school in your attendance zone. (The enrollment link is located on the Fannin County School System website at
www.fannin.k12.ga.us .) The custodial parent/guardian of the child is the only one authorized to complete the enrollment process. We are limited in the number of spots
allocated for enrollment in the PreK program. Therefore, all names submitted through registration will be entered into a lottery drawing for those spots. The lottery
drawing will be conducted by an administrator from each school and supervised by a district level administrator on Wednesday, March 17, 2021. Parents will be
notified regarding their PreK enrollment status and will be instructed on how to finalize the enrollment process. Students not chosen in the lottery have the option of
being placed on our waiting list.

Children who would be eligible to be enrolled in the Fannin County School System
will have priority for enrollment in the PreK program. Also, the 911 address of your
residence must be used when enrolling your child, and you must enroll your child in
the district you reside. Not enrolling in the appropriate district could result in not
being eligible for the lottery or maintaining the PreK position for your student if you
are selected.

If you have a question regarding which district you are zoned to attend please contact
the transportation department at 706-632-7802. The transportation departments hours
are Monday through Friday from 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM.

Online Registration Link: http://bit.ly/fcsspk22
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